
 
 

From the editors 
 
During the last years Sign Systems Studies has received a growing 
number of high-level contributions over all branches of semiotics, and 
thanks to our contributors can serve internationally among the major 
journals in the field.   

Increasing number of contributions requires corresponding 
development in our publishing policy. Since the current volume 37, 
Sign Systems Studies has changed the numbering of issues within 
volumes. In order to be more flexible, there will now be four issues per 
year, but for a better thematic arrangement of papers some will still be 
published as double issues. 

The journal has also seen changes in the list of international 
editorial board with the inclusion of Marcel Danesi and Jaan Valsiner. 
The team of editors has been restructured and includes now six 
members: Kalevi Kull, Kati Lindström, Mihhail Lotman, Timo Maran, 
Silvi Salupere and Peeter Torop. The new enlarged team of editors 
replaces the former national editorial board.  

We thank Peeter Veromann (Eesti Loodusfoto Publishers) for 
improvements in the design. 

 


